
SIP	BOD	Mee*ng	

10	June	21	

The	Board	met	briefly	to	assign	Board	posi*ons	for	the	next	year.	The	current	Board	leadership	posi*ons	
were	retained	for	the	coming	year.	The	Board	also	assigned	when	Board	member	posi*ons	will	expire.	
The	Board	also	discussed	financial	statements	with	FSR.	FSR	is	working	to	provide	data	to	the	Board	on	
several	issues	of	concern.	The	Board	welcomed	new	Board	member	Lisa	Newman.	The	Board	will	pick	a	
date	in	June	for	the	next	full	Board	mee*ng.


